
 

April 3rd, 2018 Dinner Meeting 
 

2018 Massachusetts Fire Prevention Regulations Review 
  

 Hosted by AFAA-NE Featuring: 
Jake Nunnemacher Mass State Fire Marshal’s Office 

 

Jake has presented for us in the past and has always been 
both interesting and informative. He will be presenting a 

review of the changes to 527 CMR including: 
 

 The inclusion of NFPA-1 2015 with Mass Amendments 
which is the basis of the regulation 

 Differences between the earlier version of 527 CMR 
based on the NFPA 2012 code and today’s regulation 

 What do these changes mean to you 
  

 

And Much, Much More!!! 
 
 

Send your questions in advance to provider390@afaa-ne.org  
 

Jake Nunnemacher is a Fire Protection Engineer for the Office of the State Fire 
Marshal. Jake’s territory is communities South of the Mass Pike. Jake received a 
BA from Assumption College and BS from Worcester Polytechnic Institute. He is a 
member of the New England SFPE and is a faculty member in the Fire Science 
Department at Quinsigamond Community College in Worcester, MA. Jake is a 
member of the Sutton, MA Fire Department and a former member of the Auburn 
FD while a student at WPI. 
 

 
We are expecting a full house for this exciting and informative meeting 

so Register Early! 
 

Please come have a sumptuous buffet dinner and join us for 
this informative and interactive evening! 

 

More info and registration on the back... 

 

2018 Version of 527CMR, and 

MASS Amendments   

TAKING THE LEAD IN EDUCATION 

Convenient location: 

 

Double Tree 

Westborough 

5400 Computer Drive, 

Westborough, MA, 

01581  

TEL: 1-508-366-5511  

 

Meeting and Dinner 6 PM 

Speakers 7—8:30 PM 

Q&A 8:30 till 9PM 

On your way home! 
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Welcome to the AFAA-NE 2018!!! 
 
2018 is beginning with some ambitious events,  
 In  January, we had  Robert Carasitti to explain the 9th Edition Updates. 
 In February we had Richard (Dick) Roux of the NFPA discussing the 2013 NFPA 72 Code 
 In March, our meeting’s topic was “How to apply for a Permit in the City of Boston” 

presented by Chief Dempsey of the Boston Fire Department and we are proud to have 
hosted over 165 attendees. 

 
 

 Quarter 2, 2017 Fire Alarm Wiring 
 
 
 

 Quarter 4, 2017 Fire Alarm Installation 
 
 
 

 First Half, 2018 Fire Alarm Trouble Shooting 
 
 
 

 Second Half, 2018 Fire Alarm Testing and Inspection 
 
 

 
2017 was an exciting year for us and 2018 is looking to surpass it…. 
 
Sign up below and we’ll see you on the 9th!!! 

Your AFAA-NE Board of Directors 

To register go to www.afaa-ne.org  OR  Complete this form: 
 

Cost of Dinner is $50.00 for all!!!      Use Pay Pal on-line!!! 
 

REGISTER NOW!!!! Attendance is expected to be heavy and we may run out of room!!! 
 

An ample and delicious buffet awaits... 
 
Visa    AMEX    Master Card    Card Number     
 
Address _______________________________ City___________ State_______ 
 
Zip code ________ Expiration Date    CVV #_______ 
 
Name on Card                               OR 
 

 

Check Number ________________ for $__________ Payable to AFAA-NE 
  

 Fax to AFAA-NE (800) 837-8175 OR  Mail with check to AFAA-NE  419 Lincoln St.,    
             Marlborough, MA 01752  OR  register and pay on-line at www.afaa-ne.org 


